AIMS AND OBJECTIVES
Help our Members gain knowledge about Scotland, Scottish culture and Scottish heritage;
Advance Scottish culture, in an American context;
Support American and Scottish charitable and educational causes;
Promote cooperation between our Society and other Scottish societies.

ACTIVITIES

Regular Gatherings.  2nd Friday of Each month (October through June) Gatherings are held to review the status of Society activities and present Scottish heritage information and entertainment.  Gatherings are held at Lake City Presbyterian Church, 3841 NE 123rd Street, Seattle WA 98125, beginning at 7:30 PM.
Highland Games.  The Society sets up public information tents and participates in local Highland Games each summer.

Special Events.  A St. Andrew’s Day Celebration, a Burns Night and Tartan Day events are held to celebrate St. Andrew's Day (30 Nov), the birthday of Robert Burns (25 Jan) and Tartan Day (6 Apr). Scottish musical events are also held to entertain and increase appreciation of Scottish music among Members and the public.

Charitable Donations.  The Society donates part of our funds and efforts to charitable, educational (scholarship) and/or cultural events, activities and causes.

Heather Bell.  Monthly Newsletter provided to Members.  Non-Members may subscribe.  $15.00 per year by mail, $10.00 by e-mail

Scottish Country Dancing: Weekly Dancing - Phinney Neighborhood Center 6532 Phinney Ave N in the upper building, room 1.  Seattle – Monday evenings @ 7:00 PM (except August and all Monday holidays). 
THE CALEDONIAN & ST. ANDREW’S SOCIETY
We trace our roots in the State of Washington back to 1902.  We are one of the oldest heritage/cultural societies in the State.

Today our Society’s primary goal is to help preserve awareness, among those of Scottish descent in the greater Seattle area, of the wonders of Scotland’s diverse culture, our long history and the remarkable contribution of our people to mankind.

The contribution of Scots to the founding and administration of the United States was of such importance that it was formally recognized by the United States Senate in 1998 when April 6th of each year was established as National Tartan Day.  All Scots and Americans of Scottish blood can take some pride from the mighty achievements of our ancestors.  It is our hope, however, that the contribution of Scottish Americans to the well-being of this country and its people is not all in the past.

Through increased knowledge of and exposure to significant accomplishments of the past, our hope - and plan – is that our Society will help people contribute to such accomplishments in the future.  Our Society seeks to gain knowledge of a magnificent past, to hand this knowledge on to others, and put it to work for the betterment of the future.

We invite those who share our goals to become a member of our society.

Come join the Caledonians…

…Help make a difference!

